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Pawnee City Extends Power Agreement with NPPD 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Council has approved a new long-term agreement with Nebraska Public
Power District and were introduced to the new NPPR General Manager when they met this week. 

Pat Hatfield will be the new General Manager and has purchased a home in Pawnee City.  

During the recent push by Pawnee City, urging NPPD to continue to have an office located in
Pawnee City, the company wanted some assurance Pawnee City would remain a power customer.
 Following review of a letter from Timothy Arlt, NPPD General Manger of Retail, the Council
approved an amendment to the Professional Retail Operation agreement between NPPD and Pawnee
City for 25-years of service.  
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